
29th July 2019 
St Anne’s Westby Mass Times Questionnaire 

Dear Parishioner, 
 
Our Diocese is in a time of change, and the Bishop has asked for us to look at our own 
Deanery to see what changes could be made in the short, medium and long term to enable 
each parish to have access to a priest for Sunday Mass.  
 
One key area to be discussed would obviously be the times of Sunday Mass in our churches 
 
We are asking you all as a parish what times you would be happy to attend Mass at Westby 
and why. The “why” is an absolutely key part of the questionnaire, as we need to justify to 
the Bishop and other parishes why we want the time we do.  
 
The question we are asking is: 
 

1) Would you come to mass on a Saturday evening at Westby:                YES/NO 
 Please give a reason for your answer. 
 
 
 
 

2) Would you come to mass on a Sunday morning at Westby:                 YES/NO 
 Please give a reason for your answer. 
 
 
 
 

3) Would you come to a mass on a Sunday evening at Westby:                YES/NO 
 Please give a reason for your answer. 
 
 
 
 
This is an anonymous questionnaire. If you wish to print out and leave at the back of church 
in the box provided, please do so. If you wish to complete and email back to St Anne’s 
Westby that is also an option.  
 
Thank you so much for your time on answering the questionnaire. The feedback will be 
given at an extra Open Parish meeting which will be held on the 28th August at 7pm. Venue 
to be arranged as yet. Please keep your eye on the bulletin for more details. The Deanery 
meeting is on the 4th September at St Joseph’s Presbytery, Ansdell at 7pm.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Carole Craine 
Chairman of the OPC 
St Anne Church, Westby 


